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September 12,2000 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Sprint’s FCC Compliance Proposal; Docket No. 991222-TP, 

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS ATTACHED 

Dear Ms. &yo: 

Enclosed with this letter are the unredacted documents referred to in Sprint Communications 
Company Limited Partnership’s (Sprint) Request for Confidential Ciassrfication Pursuant to 
Section 364.183(1), Florida Statutes, which was filed on this date with the Division of Records 
and ’;Reporting. The entire document is considered confidential. A listing of the document(s), or 
excerpts therefrom, foliows: 

1. Sprint’s supplement to the August 31,2000 FCC Compliance interim proposal 
in its entirety. 

Enclosure 
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August 3 1,2000 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Attn: Ms. Beth Salak, 
Assistant Director, Division of Competitive Services 

Subject: Sprint's FCC Proposal 

Dear Ms. Salak: 

Some pricing information was inadvertentIy left out of Sprint's proposal covering the new FCC Rules 
and Orders submitted this day. In the pricing section of the proposal, information concerning the lump 
sum payment amounts for the two option years is missing. 

Under Pricing Option 11, if the State chooses to pay for the FCC upgrades in a lump sum, the lump sum 
payment for the 1 St option year (ending May 31, 2004) is $795,000. The lump sum payment for the 2"d 
option year (ending May 3 1 ,  2005) is $8 10,000. 

I hope that provides you with enough information to be able to make an infomied decision on Sprint's 
proposal. If you should have any questions concerning the prices included in this letter or in the 
proposal, please contact Andrew Brenneman at (703) 904-2382. 

Sincerely, 


